
Mission Outreach to 
Honduran Children

Books with Spanish Greetings!
Good Shepherd will be sponsoring books for the children in the 
villages near Chapaqua, Honduras. The books will range from 
$5 to $15. We'll have the books in the narthex on each of the 
Sundays in Advent. Just pick (we posted samples on the 
bulletin board) and sign your name. If you'd like to put a family 
photo or a school picture in the card, the child who opens the 
Bible or book can see what their friend from Wisconsin looks 
like. We asked members to make their checks out to Good 
Shepherd and designate them for Honduras.


